
 
  CHANTRY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Barrack Road, Bexhill on Sea, East Sussex, TN40 2AT 
Tel: 01424  211696          
e-mail: school@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk   

  website: www.chantry.eschools.co.uk   
           Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Reed BA (Hons) Ed                          
         
      
              
  
 

3rd January 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 6 SATs Information Meetings- Thursday 17th January 2019 

 

This year your child will be taking the SATs tests. These tests in English and maths will reflect the 
changes made to the National Curriculum which is considerably more rigorous with the changes in 
assessment. In May, your child will sit tests in reading, maths, spelling, punctuation and grammar. 

We would like to invite you to a meeting to explain these tests and the assessment process in greater 
detail and how this will impact on your child. We will also have copies of sample papers to show you. 
As a school, we will be doing all we can to support both you and your child through this process to 
ensure that your child reaches their full academic potential. We will also be sharing strategies on how 
you can support your child at home. 

The meeting will take place on Thursday 17th January at 6.30pm 

Every parent who attends will receive a free set of Revision Guide Books. 

Please do come along if you can.  To give us an idea of numbers attending the meeting, please 
complete and return the reply slip below and return to the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Becky Reed          Miss S Francis 
Headteacher             Class teacher 

 ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 SATs Information Meeting - Thursday 17th January 2019 
 

 
Child’s name__________________________________ 
 
 
I     l will be attending the Year 6 SATs information meeting at 6.30pm 
 
 
 
 
Signed_____________________________________( parent/carer)   
 
      


